Pierce, Steve

From: Paula Casiraghi [pcaz@optonline.net]
Sent: Saturday, May 16, 2020 5:59 PM

To: Pierce, Steve

Subject: Turf at Lilly Field

Hi Steve-

I hope you are well.

I’m reaching out to ask about availability of the Lilly field turf.

I have a freshman daughter who is an elite field hockey player trying to train for D1 college
recruitment. It’s important that training be done in turf.

I know the track and field at Fujitani just opened and I did reserve some time slots but I’m
not that comfortable with people huffing and puffing around the track at same time she will
be on turf.

Is there a way to rent out Lilly field so she can practice on turf as safely as possible? She
would play with her sisters.

Please let me know if we could use that field.

Thanks,

Paula Casiraghi

203-313-0112

Sent from my iPhone



